
Jacksonville National Cemetery Access Road 

Public Hearing 

Thursday, September 15, 2016  

 Open House:      Presentation / Public Comment Period:  

   4:30—6:30 PM     6:30 PM 

Financial Project ID:  428455-1 

Welcome to the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) public hearing to 

discuss the  proposed Jacksonville National Cemetery Access Road. 

A public meeting was held in June 2011 to seek comments regarding two       

alignment alternatives locations and a no-build alternative.  The recommended 

alternative tonight is based on feedback from the meeting.   

FDOT’s goal is to construct a new roadway that will improve access to the       

cemetery, reduce traffic congestion on Lannie Road, and provide a more direct 

route to the cemetery from the Jacksonville International Airport and I-95.  

Public participation is sought without regard to race, color, religion, sex, age,    

national origin, disability or family status. 

Total Project Cost 

$ 19.7 Million 

Construction Schedule 

2018/2019 

GET INVOLVED 

 Complete  a comment form and drop it in the comment box 

provided at tonight’s hearing. 

 Giving an oral statement during tonight’s comment period. 

 Mail or email your comments to the Project Manager at the ad-

dress provided here no later than September 26, 2016. 
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Follow Us On 

For Additional Information, Contact: 

Terri Newman, Project Manager 

Florida Department of Transportation 

1109 S. Marion Avenue, MS 2007 

Lake City, FL  32025 

(386) 961-7713 or (800) 749-2967 

Terri.newman@dot.state.fl.us 

To View Tonight’s Materials Online Visit Our Website: 

http://nflroads.com/Cemetery 




